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It is essential that GWIC enforce the welfare standards in the industry. The commission
needs support and empowerment to do their job.

The funding model needs addressing: the Government rather than the industry should be
responsible for the funding of the Commission.

Whole life tracking, rehoming, euthanasia of healthy greyhounds must be made priority
consideration issues and maximum penalties for administration of prohibited substances
brought in.



